
EXECUTIVE ORDER #149 

Relating to a Proclamation that the Flag of the United States and 
the Flag of the State of Wisconsin Be Flown at Half-Staff as a Mark 

of Respect for Wisconsin Department of 
Military Affairs Employee Chad P. Christiansen 

WHEREAS, on December 18, 2021, Chad P. Christiansen, of 
Baraboo, Wisconsin, a Department of Military Affairs security officer at 
Volk Field Air National Guard Base, passed away due to complications 
from COVID-19 contracted in the line of duty; 

WHEREAS, Chad P. Christiansen began working at Volk Field Air 
National Guard Base in February 2020 and was dedicated to the safety 
and security of the state of Wisconsin and the base; 

WHEREAS, Chad P. Christiansen was a diligent worker at the 
Wisconsin Department of Military Affairs; 

WHEREAS, devoted to his nieces and nephews and an avid 
outdoorsman, Chad P. Christiansen, will be missed by his family, friends, 
and coworkers; and 

WHEREAS, a memorial service will be held for Chad P. Christiansen 
on December 23, 2021, in Clinton, Iowa. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, TONY EVERS, Governor of the State of 
Wisconsin, by the authority vested in me by the Constitution and the Laws 
of the State, hereby order that the flag of the United States and the flag of 
the State of Wisconsin shall be flown at half-staff at all buildings, grounds, 
and military installations of the State of Wisconsin equipped with such 
flags beginning at sunrise on Thursday, December 23, 2021, and ending 
at sunset on that date. 

By the Governor: 

DU GLAS LA FOLLETTE 
Secretary of State 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have 
hereunto set my hand and caused 
the Great seal of the State of 
Wisconsin to be affixed. Done at the 
Capitol in the City of Madison this 
twenty-first day of December in the 
year of two thousand twenty-one. 

~~ 
Governor 


